
 

 

 
         Date: 3 Oct 2024 
 

 

Dear Year Parents and Caregivers, 

As we enter the October break and many families are travelling, a gentle reminder to keep library 
books in Hong Kong. In the past, we’ve had many families leaving library books abroad.  

If your child would like to continue reading while they’re travelling, KJS Library has paid 
subscriptions with Epic and Wheelers.  

  

 

  

If you are travelling, please consider donating a mother tongue book to the library. We are trying 
to build our collection of books to represent our student body.  

  



 

 

 

  

If you are enjoying the break in Hong Kong, take time and visit a local Hong Kong public library and 
borrow some books.  

Happy Reading! 

Kind regards, 

  

KJS Library Team 

 


